
To insure consistent and fair opportunity for all  

requesting the Sanctuary Candle for, in memory of a 

loved one, we can schedule no more than 4 (four) 

Sanctuary Candle requests per year from each donor 

requesting an intention for any dates for 2025. 
 

Please be sure to use the correct form for requesting 

the Sanctuary Candle. Requests for the Sanctuary 

Candle is a newly created form for 2025. 
 

Forms for 2025 are new and the  

heading is highlighted in yellow to better help you 

choose the correct form. All forms can be found in the 

back of both churches and on our website.  
 

If you are not sure which form to use or have  

questions about making a request, please call the  

parish office Mondays, Tuesdays or Wednesdays from 

8:30am-12noon 401-624-8746. 

NEW 2025 Sanctuary Lamp Request Policy 

Sanctuary Candle 
The Sanctuary Light  

burns to the  Honor and Glory of God  

this week for the intentions of …. 

________________________ 


